
December 15, 1995 

 

 

 

Ms. Kathleen A. Cunningham 

500 S.E. 49th Avenue 

Ocala, FL 34471 

 

Dear Ms. Cunningham: 

 

Per your request I  have enclosed copies of the transcripts from the March 24, 1995 hearing in 

Boston, the June 27-28, 1995 hearing and meeting in New Orleans, the August 30, 1995 special 

meeting, and the October 23-24, 1995 Board meeting.  The transcripts from closed meetings are not 

available to the public at this time as they contain some classified material. 

 

We currently are not charging for duplication. 

 

Happy Holidays to you, too, and again, thank you for your continued interest in the work of the 

Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 


